
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th May 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Due to current guidelines we are unable to hold a face to face parents evening. This term 

parents evening will be done via a 5 minute telephone call from the teacher during week 

beginning 21st June 2021 or week beginning 28th June 2021. Teachers will discuss the 

progress your child has made during the Autumn term 2020 and the Summer term 2021. 

Class organisation, groupings, teacher allocation, etc. has yet to be finalised due to late 

applications and appeals through NCC so we are unable to tell you your child’s teacher or 

class for next academic year. 

 

The telephone appointments are as follows: 

Red class – Thursday 24th June afternoon. 

 

Please complete the form below if you would like a telephone call and indicate your preferred 

time slot, this must be returned to school no later than Friday 21st May. 

 

Please note: if you need to contact school during the above dates, and times, please 

email as telephone lines will be busy; please use 

admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Oliver Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk


Name of Child……………………………………….    Class……………………………………………….. 

 

12.45pm – 1.00pm  1.45pm – 2.00pm  

1.00pm – 1.15pm  2.00pm – 2.15pm  

1.15pm- 1.30pm  2.15pm – 2.30pm  

1.30pm – 1.45pm  2.30pm – 2.45pm  

 

 

Name of Parent……………………………………… Signed………………………………………Date……………………. 

 

What does your child say about the school year so far? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What do you think are the positives about your child’s year so far? 

  

 

 

 

 

What are your key concerns about your child’s year so far? 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Your child ______________________________      

Appointment Time is ______________ on ______________________ 

***please ensure that you are available to receive your call at the booked time as teachers 

will not have an opportunity to make a second call. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


